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Upcoming geotechnical investigations work 
During the winter school holidays, we will conduct geotechnical site investigations at Ropes 
Crossing Public School. The investigations will involve creating a small number of boreholes 
across the school site to obtain soil and rock composition information. We will use a drill rig to 
make these holes, which is roughly as loud as a commercial lawnmower. 

These works are planned for the school holidays to minimise impact on the school community. 
The area will be inaccessible to the public during the work to ensure safety. 

Working hours 

The works are scheduled to occur during the winter school holidays between Monday 8 July 
and Monday 15 July from 7 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions about these works you can contact us using the details below. 
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